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Hawkins is excited to announce that our New York office will be relocating to 140 Broadway, New York, NY, effective 
April 1, 2025. This move marks an important step forward in our commitment to serving our clients with excellence.

Our phone numbers and email addresses will remain unchanged. You can continue to reach us through the same channels 
you always have, ensuring seamless communication.

We look forward to welcoming our clients and colleagues to our new home. Stay tuned for further updates as we 
transition into this exciting new chapter!
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